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Weill Cornell Medical College in Qatar Announces August 2005 
International Registration Deadline for MCAT 

 
 
Weill Cornell Medical College in Qatar (WCMC-Q) is a regional center for the 
Medical College Admission Test (MCAT). Prospective medical students 
interested in applying for American and Canadian Medical Colleges have to 
sit for the MCAT in order to be considered for admission. For the Gulf region, 
the test will take place on August 20 at the premises of the WCMC-Q in 
Education City, Doha- Qatar. To sign-up for the test, interested students may 
register using the following link:  
 

http//www.aamc.org/students/mcat/registration.htm 
 
Deadline for regular registration is July 15 costing $260, while a late 
registration cut-off date is July 29 with a penalty of $50. No registration will be 
allowed after that date. To pay for the registration on-line, Visa or MasterCard 
are both acceptable. 


